THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

October 23rd, 2017

RE: Important MS Girls’ Basketball league update

Dear Middle School Girls’ Basketball Families;

Late last week, we decided that all MS girls’ basketball teams will continue to compete in
the Racine Parochial Athletic League (RPAL). Due to the change, online registration for MS
girls’ basketball is extended through Wednesday, October 25th to allow time for families to
register their daughter to join the MS girls’ basketball program.

Important Facts:

e The first practice is Monday, Oct. 30th, 4:00-5:30 PM

e All teams will remain in the RPAL league.

e Games begin Saturday, December 2nd. The game schedule will be published on the
Athletic Calendar as soon as RPAL provides it. Families are encouraged to subscribe for
email and/or text alerts.

As always, game schedules are subject to change.
Teams will practice after school on Mondays and Thursdays from 4:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.
and are contingent on coach availability. Practice schedules are subject to change.

e Visit the Parent Information tab of the athletics page on the school website for general
information and eligibility guidelines.

e To register your child for sports, review your child’s registration history or update contact
information (email, phone, address), click Family Athletic Account.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Coach Mills at
amills@prairieschool.com or (262)752-2562.

GO HAWKS!

Alan Mills Melody Owsley

Varsity Girls’ Basketball Coach 8th-Grade Girls’ Basketball Coach
Director of Girls’ MS Basketball

Jason Atanasoff Shaun Liesch Bonnie Benes

Athletic Director Associate Athletic Director Head of the Middle School
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